SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING, April 26, 2017
Members of the Town Board of the Town of St. Croix Falls met at the intersection of 170"
Avenue and 200™ Street on April 26, 2017, at 5:00 p.m.

Present were Chairman Frank Behning, supervisors Katie Appel, Mike Dorsey, Sharon Kelly and
Gary Koecher. Also present was legal counsel Gary Bakke.

Members of the Town Board walked the .76 miles of 170" Avenue west of 200" Street.

Members of the Town Board left the site at 6:10 p.m.

Minutes prepared by Janet Krueger, Town Clerk



